
The Cleveland Bradford Pear, known as the Callery pear or by its botanical name Pyrus 
calleryana, blooms throughout Avon Lake in spring. 
 
In case you receive questions, cleveland.com provides an excellent concise article as to 
why the tree is prohibited from sale in Ohio. View article HERE.

It is best removed and replaced with the following white-flowering alternatives:
Serviceberry 
White Eastern Redbud
Crabapple
Kousa Dogwood
Tree Lilac
Sweet Bay Magnolia 
Eastern hophornbeam
American hornbeam
Viburnum 

http://cleveland.com
https://www.cleveland.com/metro/2024/04/if-the-bradford-pear-tree-is-banned-why-are-there-so-many-in-northeast-ohio.html

